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MAPAAC appreciates Livingston County Commissioner and Chairman Nakagiri’s request, and
acknowledges the Michigan Resources Toolkit for Asian Families and Communities requires
updating. The Resources Tookit was created to address the concerns and issues of the 11
community town halls and survey in 2015.

Our mission is to advance the full and equal participation of Asian Pacific Americans in the
building of a greater Michigan and MAPAAC believes that its mission is best served through
educating all Michiganders about the diversity and contributions of our communities and through
fostering connections and deepening relationships within and between our communities.

MAPAAC does not endorse the use of any language that indicates, or suggests, it condones or
encourages violence of any kind.

MAPAAC is committed to working with community leaders, state legislators and local elected
officials to provide additional resources and support for Asian families and communities.

We are open to collaborating with counties across Michigan to host community town halls to
better understand the needs of the APA community. We extend our partnership to the Livingston
Board of Commissioners to organize listening sessions with APAs organizations and residents
of Livingston County to address their concerns. We invite Chairman Nakagiri to attend our
virtual June 11 Commission Meeting to address his concerns with the commission.

APAs with additional concerns or questions are encouraged to contact MAPAAC at (517)
648-4942 or MAPAAC@michigan.gov


